
ARE  YOU  INTERESTED  IN
BECOMING  A  PENPAL  TO  AN
INCARCERATED PERSON?
Seekers  Church   Racial  &  Ethnic  Justice  Ministry  Team  is
hosting an event:

ARE YOU INTERESTED IN BECOMING A PENPAL

TO AN INCARCERATED PERSON?

Please join us on Sunday, April 30th, 2023
Noon to “soft” One-ish
We will share experiences of being a penpal,
and guidelines and resources for becoming a penpal.

IN PERSON ONLY at
276 Carroll St NW
Washington, DC 20012

Please consider also joining us for worship at 9:30AM

PLEASE RSVP TO: sandra@seekerschurch.org
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